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PRAYER 
Dear God,  
Thank you for this new school year and for my friends and teachers.  
Please help me to learn new things and be kind to everyone.  
Be with me this school year and help me to do my best.  
Amen 
 
Welcome back to a new school year and a warm welcome to our new families. 
The children have all settled well into their new classes. A big welcome to Mrs Willetts who 
will be working in Class 2 on a Monday and Tuesday. Mrs Willets is a music specialist and has 
lots of wonderful music ideas that she would like to implement into school.  
 
SWIMMING  

Swimming at the indoor pool starts next Wednesday 10th September for Years 3 and 4. Please 
can the children bring their swimming costume, towel and googles if they like to wear them. 
 
AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS UNTIL 4PM 

Tues  Multi-activity - Miss Lauren - Year 1 upwards 

Wed Multi-activity  - Mrs Todd - Year 1 upwards 

Thurs Art – Mrs Cusack - Year 3 upwards 

Places on each club are limited. If a club is over- subscribed then places will be given each half 
term so that everyone on the waiting list gets a chance to attend. Places will be distributed on 
a first come first serve basis.   
 
FOREST SCHOOL 
Forest Schools resumes on Friday 12th Sept for Year 1 to Year 6. Children can come into school 
in own clothes with suitable footwear/waterproofs for wet weather and clothes that they do 
not mind getting muddy. 

12th Sept  Year 1 
Year 3 
Year 5 

19th Sept Year 2 
Year 4 
Year 6 

26th Sept Year 1 
Year 3 
Year 5 

3rd Oct Year 2 
Year 4 
Year 6 
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10th Oct Year 1 
Year 3 
Year 5 

17th Oct Year 2 
Year 4 
Year 6 

24th Oct  Year 1 
Year 3 
Year 5 

 
 
LUNCH BOOKING 
Please remember to book your child’s lunch via ParentPay even if they are free. Some parents 
find it easier to book a whole week or more at a time. 
 
TEN TEN NEWSLETTER  
TEN TEN is the main resource we use for our acts of worship and assemblies.  
They produce a parent newsletter each month for parents to follow at home with their 
children. The link below will take you to the newsletter. 
https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-newsletter/ 
 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 2025/2026 
 Mon 15th Sept              Archaeology talk – Class 2  
             Mon 29th Sept              Curriculum meeting with the class teacher (3.30pm) 
             Thurs 2nd Oct-               National Poetry Day  

Thurs 9th Oct   School Photos (siblings invited) 
Fri 10th Oct   Flu immunisations 
Wed 15th Oct   Year 6 Life skills at the Leisure Centre 9.30am 
Thur 16 Oct   Bag2School collection 9am 
Fri 17th Oct   Disco 
Thurs 23rd Oct   Children’s Day at the Food Festival – Class 3 
Mon 27th to Fri 31st  Half term 
Mon 3rd Nov   Back to school 
Sat 8th Nov   Christmas Bingo 
Fri 12th Dec   Christmas Disco 
Fri 19th Dec 2025 Last day of school 
Mon 5th Jan 2026  Back to school 
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